
Christ Church CE Academy  Wrose Brow Road 
Shipley 

West Yorkshire 
BD18 2NT 

 
Headteacher: Mrs P.Foster    

 
Telephone: 01274 410349 
Fax: 01274 410350 
Email: admin@christchurchacademy.bradford.sch.uk 

 

Date: 28th June 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Over the last 6 years we have run an annual all expenses paid reward trip for the pupils who meet all 

their Base Group targets for the year. In the first year, only 5 pupils qualified for the reward trip, last 

year we had 17 children, and this year we have a whopping 44 children that have met their targets, 

and have above 96% attendance! And your child is one of them! 

 

The trip will be on Thursday 13th July 2017, and we will be visiting Tatton Park in Knutsford. We will 
be setting off early at approximately 8.00am and will return to school at the later time of 4.30pm.  
 
Please make sure your child is in school at 8.00am on that day as we will be setting off promptly. 
 
Please ensure your child brings a packed lunch with them, including a drink of water (no glass bottles 
or cans please). Those entitled to free school meals will have a packed lunch provided by school. 
 
They will need to wear school uniform, and please pack them a sun hat if the weather is warm. 
Could you also ensure that if the weather is hot, you apply sun cream to your child before they come 
to school. 
 
We are sure your child will have a fantastic day. Please complete and return the reply slip below 
asap. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs P Foster 
Head Teacher 

 -----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

I give permission for my child……………………………….…………in class………………….to attend Tatton Park, 
Knutsford on Thursday 13th July 2017. They will be in school for 8.00am. 
 
I will collect my child from school at 4.30pm  
 
My child can walk home alone once they arrive back at school  
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………………… 


